
 

 

Scam Alert 
 

Police are urging people to beware of taking phone calls from people 
posing as telecommunications staff. Investigators have been told that 
victims have answered a phone call and told there is an issue with 
their computer.  

The caller then asks for details to gain remote access to the victim’s computer. Once the 
caller has gained access they then ask the victim to test the new system by using the 
internet and use ‘checking their bank account’ as an example. The caller is then able to 
access passwords and account details and ultimately transfer money out of victim’s  
accounts. A number of victims have been identified throughout Victoria.  
 
The federal government also provides a website which offers proactive advice for people 
who have been the victim of a scam: http://www.scamwatch.gov.au/  
 
Reports of online scams can also be made to the Australian Competition and Consumer 
Commission via that website. Anyone with information about similar incidents can also 
contact Crime Stoppers on 1800 333 000 or visit www.crimestoppers.com.au                                     
 

 Wishing the following students a  

Happy Birthday throughout August 

Raven, Bella, Evander, Chloe, 
Raechel, Justin & Seth 
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    DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 Fri 15 August  Student Free Day 

 Wed 20 August School Council Meeting 

 Fri 22 August  Cluster Athletics Day 

 Mon 25 August Back Athletics Day if poor weather 

    on Friday 

 Wed 27 August Mud & Magic excursion 

http://www.scamwatch.gov.au/
http://www.crimestoppers.com.au


Principal’s Report 

Hooray! The cooking program is up and running and from my 

observations the students (and Mrs Hartwig) are absolutely loving it. 

To develop our cooking program Mrs Hartwig and I sat down with 

representatives from MDHS which included a dietician. Our first 

sessions have been based on breakfasts and we will continue to 

work through the ’eating day’ over the coming weeks and months. 

Thank-you to Mrs Hartwig for her work and preparation of the 

curriculum and thank-you to the students for their input and 

engagement in the program.   Brett Dyson,     Principal   

‘Fruit Kebabs’—Yum’ 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

          

      

 

 

 
Last week the Life Education Mobile Learning Centre was visited by Timor PS at  
Dunolly. For over 30 years, Life Education has partnered with schools, teachers and 
parents to empower Australian children, preparing them to make safe and healthy 
choices. During the visit, the grades completed the following Modules.  Prep/1/2- 
“Harold Clued Up” and Gr 3/4/5/6- “Harold’s Diary”. Recently Life Education has made 
changes to its website and has a fantastic new section for parents. Please go to: 
http://www.lifeeducation.org.au/ 
On the website, parents can access information about the sessions your child partici-
pated in and some follow up activities to do at home. There are also free apps to 
download regarding Cyber Safety and Smoking as well as some tech tips for parents. 
The students were also given a “BUPA Family Challenge Wheel”. This quiz aims to 
encourage conversations regarding health and wellbeing. Families can also register 
for “BUPA’s family challenge at: http://bupafamilychallenge.com.au/ The Bupa Family 
Challenge is a fun way to get the whole family involved in developing healthier habits. 
By making healthier choices and developing healthy habits, you can boost your  
fitness, improve your diet and nutrition, and enjoy more time together. Register now to 
be in the running to win great prizes that the whole family will enjoy!  
Harold and Scott would also like to thank the staff and students of Timor PS for their 
fantastic warm and enthusiastic welcome they receive each year. 

 

 
 
 
A fun time was had by all students as they  
visited the Art Gallery last Friday 1st August.  
       Students 
       listened to  
       The story 
       I’m a dirty 
       Dinosaur  
       Then created art work to be  
       displayed on a pond. The   
       students will return on the 27th  
       August to view all the visiting  
       schools artwork. 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.lifeeducation.org.au/
http://bupafamilychallenge.com.au/

